
Following the Seven-Year Program Review Report  

Once a department has completed its Seven-Year Program Review Report, it enters the first 
year of the next seven-year cycle. This phase includes the following steps: 

 A written response from a three-person program review team, consisting of the external 
reviewer and two members of the Program Review Committee; 

 Follow-up discussions with the Provost, the Dean of Curriculum and Educational 
Effectiveness, and your program review team; 

 Submission of the department’s Action Plan and Multi-Year Assessment Plan to the 
Dean by August 15; 

 Review and discussion of the Action Plan by the Academic Senate. The department chair 
or a departmental representative will be invited to participate in this discussion; 

 Review of selected Action Plan items by the Strategic Planning Committee. 

 


